
Giorgi Khojevanishvili met the representatives of the recourse
centers 
22 October 2018

The State representative-governor in Shida Kartli held a working meeting with heads of resource
centers of the region and the representatives of the Kindergarten Union. The issue was dealt with
improving of the infrastructure of educational and fostering institutions which is planned next year. They
also discussed about those challenges which exist in this direction . According to Khojevanishvili, school
and kindergarten buildings must be arranged as much as possible in order the young generation to have
an opportunity to gain education in  perfect environment.
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